
 

   

Please ensure you download pictures to see this newsletter. If you would 
like to view a PDF version, this will be made available on the SSCP 

website here.  
Has this newsletter been forwarded to you? 

 

Make sure you never miss this newsletter by signing up to receive them straight to your inbox. 
You can do so by clicking here. 

 

SSCP Training 2024-25 
A number of SSCP Multi-Agency Training Courses for 24/25 are now available to book on our 
training website with more courses being added in the coming weeks. Our training courses 
cover a range of topics and themes and include up to date research and learning from local and 
national CSPRs as well as learning from audits. The full training programme and information on 
how to book your place can be found here.  

 

Learning from Multi-Agency Audits and Independent 
Scrutiny 

As a reminder to professionals working in Solihull, the learning 
from Multi-Agency Audits and Independent Scrutiny can be 
found on the SSCP website. As our audit schedule for 23/24 is 
coming to an end, we will soon be in a position to share the 
findings from our most recent audits (Supervision and All Age 
Exploitation) as well as our overall learning from audits for 
23/24 and how we have responded to that learning. You can 
access the webpage here.  

 

Information on Prevent 
The number of Prevent referrals in Solihull are low and therefore 
it is important that our workforce understand what Prevent is and 
how to make a referral. Information on Prevent is now available 
on the Solihull Council website here. This page includes an 
introduction to Prevent, information on Prevent duty training and 
links to procedures which includes information on Channel Panel 
and the Prevent referral form.  

 

If you have any comments or suggestions for the SSCP Newsletter, please email: 
sscp@solihull.gov.uk 
For more useful information, advice and guidance, please 
visit https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/  
To access multi-agency training provided by the SSCP, please 
visit https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Learning-and-Development.aspx 
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